
BOARD HIGHLIGHTS 

September 2020 

 

The 2020-21 CSCE Board had their first meeting of the school year September 21, with the following 

members present: 

 

Gord VanVliet – Chair 

Gwen Uittenbosch – Vice Chair 

Steven Kroeker - Treasurer 

Iris Charabin – Secretary  

Lindy Couillard – Director 

Cheryl Grant – Director 

Harry Nutma – Director 

Ken Siemens – Director 

 

Highlights included: 

 

● A call for the 2020 AGM and election of new board members will take place on November 

24, 2020 at 7pm. Details to come. 

● Consideration of a proposed bylaw amendment to address possible remote meeting 

attendance and voting for CSCE AGMs. Work continues to refine options.  

● The Executive Director presented his report highlighting the start of the 2020-21 school year 

with the steps that were taken for a safe opening and thanked all the staff for their hard and 

continued hard work ensuring a safe environment continues. 

● A revised and reduced Phase I option for the Secondary Expansion Project was unveiled; 

details move to committee for refinement and approval.  

 

Next Meeting Date: October 19 —7:00 pm via ZOOM   
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